
	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 19th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

P.E lessons at Victoria Park 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an upcoming change in the location for our Physical 
Education (P.E.) lessons. The P.E lessons for Year 10 will take place at Victoria Park, E3 5TB, on Tuesday 20th June, and 
Tuesday 4th July, from 1:30 pm to 3:30 pm. 
 
To make the most of this opportunity, we encourage students to bring any appropriate physical educational resources 
they would like to use during the lessons, such as playing balls or other relevant equipment. However, it is important to 
note that these items will be the responsibility of the students before the lesson begins. They can safely leave their 
equipment in the reception area on the morning of the respective P.E. lesson. 
 
Students should arrive at school in their regular school uniform as usual at the start of the school day. At 1:20 pm, they 
will have the opportunity to change into their P.E. kit in our onsite changing rooms. It is essential that they come 
prepared with their P.E. uniform, including appropriate footwear and any necessary items, such as water bottles. 
 
If you require your child to be escorted back to school after the P.E. lesson ends at 3:30 pm, kindly inform us by 
emailing me at jkibela-purnell@mulberryschoolstrust.org  prior to the lesson. We will make the necessary 
arrangements to ensure their safe return to the school premises. 
 
We are excited about this change in location for our P.E. lessons, as it offers new opportunities for outdoor activities 
and promotes physical fitness among our students. Victoria Park provides a wonderful environment for sports and 
recreational pursuits, and we believe that this experience will be both enjoyable and educational for our students. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns regarding this change in location or any other matter, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to me. Your cooperation and support are greatly appreciated, and we look forward to a successful 
and engaging P.E. lesson at Victoria Park. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Julia Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 


